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Courtesy translation 

 

Invitation to the Inter-parliamentary Conference for the Common Foreign and Security 

Policy and the Common Security and Defence Policy from 5 to 6 September 2015 

 

 

 

Excellency, 

 

On behalf of the Chamber of Deputies of the Grand Duchy of Luxembourg, I have the 

honour to invite the members of the delegation of your Parliament to participate at the Inter-

parliamentary Conference for the Common Foreign and Security Policy and the Common 

Security and Defence Policy which will take place in Luxembourg from 5 to 6 September 

2015.  

I would be grateful if you could convey the attached invitation letter of Mr Henri Kox, 

Vice-Speaker of the Chamber of Deputies and Head of the Luxembourg delegation to the 

members of the competent delegation in your Parliament. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mars Di Bartolomeo 

Speaker of the Chamber of Deputies 

 


